
UPDATE 
Monday, March 1 2021 
Dear Saint Anthony’s Family, 
 
 
Here is Brother David’s March ​Newsletter 
 
 
COVID Questionnaire​ - Next Questionnaire is due March 15 
COVID INFORMATION:  

● Check your emails each day, as things are constantly changing. 
● If your child is quarantined, your other children who attend Saint Anthony’s may come to school. 
● Even if your child gets tested and the results are negative, per Suffolk County Health Officials they may not 

return to school until their quarantine is over 
 
I URGE YOU TO KEEP YOUR CHILD HOME IF THEY FEEL ILL,  SO AS NOT TO SPREAD THE VIRUS. 
 
***​Effective immediately, any student who received a COVID-19 diagnosis after their last physical must 
complete the COVID-19 Clearance Form and receive a doctor's clearance note before participating in or 
returning to athletics.  The COVID Clearance Form can be found on the Saint Anthony's website under 
Athletics. 

 
ACADEMIC EVENTS:   

● The following document contains important information about AP Exams​: ​AP Exams  
● Parents please continue to check the Portals to see how your child is doing. 
● Juniors and Junior Parents/Guardians​: Please visit the College Center Site to view the ​Junior College Process 

Presentation. 
 

RELIGIOUS ACTIVITIES/SERVICE: 
CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE:​ ​https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-resources/ 

● Daily School Liturgies are at 7:30 AM Monday, Wednesday and Friday, and at 2:40PM Tuesday, Thursday 
● Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament takes place every Tuesday in the Chapel as well as opportunity to receive the 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
● Freshmen, Sophomore and Senior Retreats continue to go very well, Juniors will begin soon 
● Father Michael is doing a weekly reflection that can be found on the Campus Ministry page.  

https://www.stanthonyshs.org/chaplains-corner/ 
● Live Stream Weekly Mass:  

○ Father Mike at Christ the King: ​https://vimeo.com/petersboat 
○ Father Irinel at St. Elizabeth’s:​ https://stelizabeth.org/ 

      Our Junior Class will receive their school rings this Friday, March 5 at a special Liturgy. 
 

ADMISSIONS: 
● If you have an 8th Grader and wish to apply for the Class of 2025, visit the Admissions Page: 

www.stanthonyshs.org/applying-to-saint-anthonys 
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ATHLETICS / EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES 

● Junior Ring Day is Friday, March 5, 2021 - Student Center - 10:00 AM - Parents and Juniors only 
● Junior Ring Cotillion, Saturday, March 6, 2021- ​Sign up at www.stanthonyshs.org/juniors2022 

 
 

DEVELOPMENT/ALUMNI EVENTS: 
 

● Padre Pio Fund:​ Challenge Goal $750,000 Raised to Date: ​$645,732 
● Friar Nation Fund:​ Goal: $250,000 Raised to Date: ​$168,129 
● Susan & Gerald O'Shea Innovation Center:​ Capital Campaign Goal: $500,000 Raised to Date: ​$262,667 
● Our Lady of the Angels Chapel:​ Capital Campaign Goal: $150,000 Raised to Date: ​$58.066 
● Richie Reichert'70 Athletic Complex:​ Capital Campaign Phase One Goal: TBD* Raised to Date: ​$20,675 

○ Efforts to begin in March 2021* 
● Saint Anthony's Business & Entrepreneurship Center: ​Capital Campaign Goal: TBD* Raised to Date: ​$23,750 

○ Efforts to begin in March 2021* 
● Friars Forever Fund: ​Goal: To engage 100 individuals/families Total to Date: 22 

 
● Saint Anthony's Alumni Business Directory:​Please go to the website: ​stanthonyshs.org ​  Click on the Development 

Link and then click Business Directory to register. 
● 31st Annual Saint Anthony's Golf Classic: ​May 3rd - Honoring Patrick Fazio '83.  Please visit ​stanthonyshs.org​. 

Click on the Development Link for more information, to reserve your sponsorship and or your foursome. 
 

FINAL THOUGHTS: 
I do hope that you are well, I also hope that you and your family are having a Good Lent, that might sound odd but it is true, 
we need to make Lent a Priority in our lives as we move closer to the Resurrection! 
 
In Saint Anthony, Our Patron, 
Brother David Anthony Migliorino, OSF 
Principal 
brdavid@stanthonyshs.org 

 

 
 

 

http://www.stanthonyshs.org/juniors2022
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/
mailto:brdavid@stanthonyshs.org


 

     



 

 


